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TOWN OF HOLDEN BEACH 
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 
SPECIAL MEETING 
TUESDAY, JULY 19, 2022 – 4:45 P.M. 
 
The Board of Commissioners of the Town of Holden Beach, North Carolina met for a Special 
Meeting on Tuesday, July 19, 2022 at 4:45 p.m. in the Town Hall Public Assembly. Present were 
Mayor J. Alan Holden; Mayor Pro Tem Rick Smith; Commissioners Brian Murdock, Page Dyer and 
Pat Kwiatkowski; Town Manager David W. Hewett; and Town Clerk Heather Finnell. Assistant 
Town Manager Ferguson joined the meeting by conference call.  
 
INTERVIEWS FOR VACANCIES ON TOWN BOARDS 
 
The Board interviewed Peggy Schiavone, Keith Smith, Kandace Hill, Rick McInturf, Gerald Arnold, 
Aldo Rovito and Kathy Roemer for vacancies on Town boards.  
 

ADJOURNMENT 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 4:57 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
              
      J. Alan Holden, Mayor 
ATTEST: 
 
      
Heather Finnell, Town Clerk 
 


